

The Hammond Streeter

The Newsletter of the

Hammond Street Congregational Church, UCC, Bangor, ME

Interim Senior Pastor: Rev. Joe Schulte

An Open and Affirming Community

June 24, 2021

Website: www.hammondstreetchurch.org

Phone: 207-942-4381

BANGOR PRIDE

This year's Bangor Pride events will be held on June 26th, 12 PM at the Hollywood Casino Racetrack in Bangor!

Due to COVID-19 considerations there will not be any open walking or gathering areas, including any booths or tabling.

This year's main event will be a stationary parade, where folks can drive or take the trolley through a standing exhibit of all our favorite organizations and businesses parade floats!

We were not aware of this happening this year so we did not know in time to organize a float. We can show our support by driving through the exhibit area.



Fifth Sunday after Pentecost In person Sunday Service June 27, 2021 10 AM All Are Welcome!!!!

PLEASE REMEMBER

EMMC: Roberta Seavey

Bangor Rehab & Nursing: Dot Simmons

Ross Manor: Lois Baxter

Hammond Streeters at Home: Sandy Farver, Elaine Magee, Ronnie & Helga Kittredge, Gene Carter, Del Reidt, Eda & Hugh Mor-

rison, Tim Furrow, Inez George

TOGETHER PLACE

The Together Place has shared their new brochure with us. It lists their full range of programs that are offered. You will find copies of the brochure on the table outside the church office or if you would like more information please call the church office at 942-4381 and we would be happy to help you.

MORE YARD SALE PHOTOS







VISION COMMITTEE

The Vision Team would like to invite you to any or all of the upcoming focus groups. We invite you to attend as many as you wish – this is your HSCC, and we want to hear about the good things you are doing.

June 27 – Liturgy

July 1 – Website/On-line/Facebook

July 18 - Christian Ed/Youth

July 25 – Open & Affirming/Social Justice

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84790786875?

pwd=Sm9oVEZYUVZoSnR3Q0JUbTJkUmFLUT09

FOOD CUPBOARD: We are in need of egg cartons and plastic bags. Peanut butter is our huge food need right now. I can only order 3 Cases a week and it goes out as fast as it comes in. We are still getting a lot of people each week.

We are also in need of volunteers. We lost 2 recently. Lois Baxter was volunteering and will be out indefinitely. And another volunteer has had to step back for family reasons. So we are a little short on help and could use someone to help make bags and put food away. If anyone can help please see contact Rita at 942-4381. Thank you.

Update on the walk in cooler: We are moving along towards the date that the cooler arrives. The Willing Workers took out the closet in the food cupboard where the cooler will be installed. Dead River was here to assess what needs to be done to remove an old heater and pipes, the electrical will be getting done in the next week. The cooler will be shipped the week after July 4th and installation is expected to be the following week.

So it is taking a lot of teamwork to get this accomplished.

YARD SALE

The Yard Sale was a huge success. Kudos to Lynda Ryder for organizing and all those who donated time and items to make it a success. Was great to see people back in our church and happy to be here. The Sale made over \$1,200. Great job everyone!!!!!!



REMINDER: If you have a group that is meeting in the church, please let the office know so that we have it on the calendar and it will avoid a room or space getting double booked. Thank you.

LAY READER Please remember if you want to be a Lay Reader for services on Sunday, to sign up in the book on the back table in the Sanctuary. Thank you.

PRAYERS: Prayers for **Ryan Murphy** for his several scheduled surgeries. Cards can be sent to his home. If you need the address please call or email the office.

Prayers for **Roberta Seavey** who is in Northern Light EMMC.

Prayers for **Lois Baxter** who is now at Ross Manor 758 Broadway, Bangor, Maine 04401 Room 723. Cards and letters are welcome. For visits—they are outdoor visits only 1/2 hour, 2 visitors per day, you have to wear a mask and stay 6 feet apart. You have to book an appointment at 941-8400 extension 226.





TJAU NEMSO BIRLIDE MONTH

is a weekly publication of the Hammond Street Congregational Church, United Church of Christ

P.O. Box 1106, Bangor ME 04402-1106 - Phone: 207-942-4381

Website: www.hammondstreetchurch.org Email: HSCC@midmaine.com

An Open & Affirmina Conareaation

Hammond Street Congregational Church P.O. Box 1106 Bangor, ME 04402-1106

Yard Sale Photos



Sunday Service

